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Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Poor Reds live music approval
1 message

Tom Purciel <tom.purciel@edcgov.us> Wed, Apr 8, 2020 at 4:09 PM
To: Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us>

Cc: Tiffany Schmid <tiffany.schmid@edcgov.us>, Rommel Pabalinas <rommel.pabalinas@edcgov.us>, Robert Peters
<robert.peters@edcgov.us>

—emmeeeee FOrwarded message ---------

From: Greg Webb <gregswestpalm@aol.com>
Date: Wed, Apr 8, 2020 at 4:07 PM

Subject: Poor Reds live music approval

To: <tom.purciel@edcgov.us>

I have been notified on the corrected notice of public hearing for the live music request by Jeff Genovese concerning Poor
Reds . As a 19 year owner of 6243 , 6245 Pleasant Valley Rd El Dorado | am very Thankful for the good work
accomplished at Poor Reds and would like to be counted as a approval vote in regards to Jeff's request for Live music as
described. Sincerely Greg and Twila Webb 760-8838-0140 Thank you

Sent from my iPhone

Tom Purciel
Project Planner

County of El Dorado

Department of Planning and Building
Planning Services Division

2850 Fairlane Court

Placerville, CA 95667

(530) 621-5903

tom.purciel@edcgov.us
https://www.edcgov.us/government/Planning
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